Thank you, NCP!

The 2019-2020 DC YAVs
appreciate NCP's financial
support, your prayers, and your
words of encouragement. We are
so glad to spend this year as a part
of the NCP community. We're
only just getting started, and your
continued encouragement and
support will help us make the
most of the rest of our YAV year!

WANT TO
SUPPORT YAVS?

Address checks to:
11300 Rockville Pike, Suite 408,
Rockville, MD 20852
And be sure to note that it is for the
DC YAV program on the memo line!

Want to learn more about the YAV program? We can visit your
church! Contact Blair Moorhead (bmoorhead@gmail.com) about

arranging a visit.



